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Bereavement notice: Comrade Sonnyboy Maja 

 

The PSA Provincial Office in Pretoria regrets announcing the passing of Comrade Sonnyboy Maja, a 

dedicated shop steward at the Department of Transport. 

 

Comrade Maja was very vocal in respect of members’ issues and always stood up against injustice. The 

PSA has lost a Comrade who had a bright future and excellent leadership skills. He will be remembered 

for his robust engagements in labour matters. 

 

Rest in Peace, Comrade Maja. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT 

13-11-2024 

 
 


